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GENERAL MANAGER’S REPORT 

Date submitted: April 17, 2025 

IT Penetration Test 

The report on the testing to identify potential vulnerabilities in the security of our customer 
web servers is expected by April 30, 2025. 

RFP – Ten (10) Bus Shelters 

The successful bidder for the provision of ten (10) bus shelters was Daytech Limited. Daytech is 
the supplier of the shelters we currently have. The ten new shelters will be the same design. 

Vans – GoBus 

In February, the Commission approved the purchase of two mini vans for GoBus to add 
capacity in light of increasing demand. One van, a hybrid Toyota van, has been purchased to be 
delivered in May. Efforts are continuing to source a second one. 

On-Demand Buses 

Two of the three new buses ordered for the on-demand service arrived yesterday. The third bus 
is expected to arrive today. The buses will be prepared for service over the next few weeks. 
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